
September 13, 2016

Dear Judge Bowman, 
Please see the enclosed check for $30,500.00 for Dispatch Fee’s for 2016.  The City Clerk was unable to locate a
contract that referenced the Consumer Price Index, so for auditing purposes, the City of Ozark needs a copy of the
contract that references the 1.7% Consumer Price Index increase.  Upon verification of the contract, the additional
$503.88 will be paid.  
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Mayor T. R. McNutt




